CITY OF TATUM
REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING
June 15, 2020

The City Council of the City of Tatum met in regular session on June 15, 2020, at 5:36 p.m. in
the City Hall Meeting Room with the following members present:

Mayor - Clay Lassen City Secretary — Rhonda Ross
City Alderman
Jeff Keller
Kim R. Smith
Tate R. Smith
Jack York
Dana Buddecke — Mayor Pro-Tem
CITIZEN’S COMMENTS:
None
REGULAR BUSINESS:
1. Mr. Jeff Keller made a motion to approve the last month’s minutes and checks written. Mr. Jack

York seconded the motion and the motion passed with all voting for.

2, Mrs. Dana Buddecke made a motion to approve Ray Vann & Associates for our Grant
Administrator for a possible water/sewer grant. Mr. Kim R. Smith seconded the motion and the
motion passed with all voting for.

3. TML insurance tabled till next month.

4. Mrs. Dana Buddecke made a motion to approve TEDCO budget for 20/21. Mr. Jeff Keller
seconded the motion and the motion passed with all voting for.

5. Mr. Jack York made a motion to approve the Waterworks 20/21 budget. Mr. Tate Smith
seconded the motion and the motion passed with all voting for.

6. Mr. Jeff Keller made a motion to approve the General Fund 20/21 budget with reviewing it every
month. Mr. Tate Smith seconded the motion and the motion passed with all voting for.

7. Mrs. Dana Buddecke made a motion to adjourn @ 8:00 pm. Mr. Jack York seconded the motion

and the motion passed with all in favor of. ‘
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